
 
 
 

The agenda, related staff reports, and corresponding 
documents for the upcoming Hearing Officer Meeting will be 
available by the end of business day on the Friday 
preceding the public hearing. 

Resource Links: 

Current Public Notices 

 
Please contact the Planning Division at 949-644-3200 
or visit the Hearing Officer homepage for more 
information. 
 

http://www.newportbeachca.gov/PLN/hearing_officer/current_HO_notice.pdf
http://newportbeachca.gov/government/departments/community-development/planning-division/hearing-officer

